
 

 
  

20th December, 2018 

 

SPRING TERM AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 

Dear Parents, 

The after school activities which will be offered in the Spring Term have now been posted on the school 

website. Please take time to look carefully at the activities before helping your child to make their selection 

and then complete and return the attached permission slip to your child’s class teacher/year tutor no later 

than Thursday 10th January, 2019.  

Please remember pupils taking after school Arabic classes can only take ONE after school activity. Please 

indicate on the permission slip below if your child does attend Arabic classes. 

Children will be placed in clubs on a first come, first served basis, unless otherwise indicated, and you will 

be notified of the activity your child has been allocated. 

If forms are incorrectly completed or returned late it may not be possible to place pupils. 

Activities will begin on Sunday 20th January, 2019 and will finish on Thursday 4th April, 2019.  

 

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT YOU ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR ENSURING YOUR CHILD HAS THE APPROPRIATE 

TRANSPORT TO RETURN HOME AFTER PARTICIPATING IN ANY AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITY. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Tabatha Hamed 

Administrative Assistant  

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please Return this Section 

SPRING TERM AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  
 

Pupil name:  

Form/Class:  

Does your child attend Arabic Classes?   YES               NO 

Activity Preference 1:  

Activity Preference 2:  

Parent’s Contact Telephone Number:  

 

PARENT NAME (Print):_________________________PARENT’S SIGNATURE___________________________ 
 

Please note: that by signing this form you accept that your child will be placed in as many of their 

preferences as possible.  Clubs have limited space and your child is not guaranteed a place in any club but 

every effort will be made to satisfy your child’s requests. 

 


